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Commentary 
Although the net operating result shows a healthy profit, and a small loss before 
capital items, there remains a major concern over the projected level of 
unrestricted cash. Even with the targeted reduction in capital expenditure 
recommended in the  report, the unrestricted cash figure is projected to reduce 
to under $2.2m. In the current volatile climate this figure is uncomfortably low 
ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǘƛƴƎ ŦŀŎǘƻǊǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ŎƻǳƴŎƛƭΩǎ ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭΦ 

A review of the capital works programme is scheduled in coming days to identify 
the level of cuts that can be achieved, and these results will be presented to 
council when available. 

Budgeted Operating Result 
¢ƘŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭΩǎ LƴŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ 9ȄǇŜƴǎŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ bŜǘ hǇŜǊŀǘƛƴƎ wŜǎǳƭǘ ŀǊŜ reported on 
pages 4 & 5 of this Review Statement. 

The revised estimated net operating result for the year to 30 June 2020 is a 
surplus of $15,900,000 (original budget was a surplus of $15,902,000) and the 
revised estimated result before capital grants and contributions is a $209,000 
deficit (original $221,000 deficit). 

The major changes detailed in this report are related to timing of income and 
expenditure. 

No new contracts were entered into during the period. 

Budget Variations to the Operating Result 
The budget adjustments recommended to Council for approval in this report 
result in a net increase to the operating surplus of $1,000. 

The material variations from the original budget for the year to date are 
attributed to: 

Favourable variations 

¶ Targeted reduction to roads capital expenditure of $1,000,000. 
Considerable grant funding for expenditure on these assets has been 
announced and will ensure that expenditure meets the 
recommendations of the recent asset valuation and condition report. 

Unfavourable variations 

¶ No material variations to date.
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Report by Responsible Accounting Officer 
 

The following statement is made in accordance with Clause 203(2) of the Local Government (General) 

Regulations 2005:         

 

It is my opinion that the Quarterly Budget Review Statement for Cootamundra Gundagai Regional Council 

for the quarter ended 30/9/20 ƛƴŘƛŎŀǘŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭΩǎ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘŜŘ ŦƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ Ǉƻǎƛǘƛƻƴ ŀǘ олκсκ20 will be 

satisfactory at year end, having regard to the projected estimates of income and expenditure 

and the original budgeted income and expenditure.       

          

          

          

Signed: 
     date: 24 November 2020    

      

 Tim Swan         

 Responsible Accounting Officer      
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Income and Expense Budget Review  
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Detail of budget variations 
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Capital budget review 

 


